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From Allen Shay, Vice-Chair of the Northwest Commissioner, as a resident

As a result of 5 controversial incidents in Northwest Pasadena between 2009 and 2020 involving the Pasadena Police
Department, it is very clear what to address for full disclosure and to resolve the concerns of the residences of the
Northwest community.

To prevent duplicating the functions of the various city’s commissions and or departments and to create an independent
and transparent process, | propose that the City Council make a motion to modify the Oversight plan by deleting
sections 1801, 1802, 1803 and 1840 and approving the remaining portion of the plan.

This determination was made after reviewing the proposed Oversight plan on the agenda and hearing the public
concerns since 2011 directly from the residences of Northwest Pasadena, especially the youth and young adults.

This recommendation would bring about an affective and efficient oversight plan especially after reviewing the analysis
of Police Oversight Models by the consultants of Olson and Attard who completed the independent study and made the
recommendation in their findings would provide the assurance of rigorous and professional independent oversight to
Pasadena residents.

By accepting these terms, Pasadena remains a model city for its citizens.
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